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To Whom It May Concern- 
 I am the Services Director of the C.A.R.E. Complex, a 501c3 with the mission of ending 
homelessness in downtown Las Vegas.  We have had the absolute pleasure of hosting the 
Clean the World shower truck once a week since the very beginning.   

The impact this service has provided to the community and our clients is incredibly large.  
Our agency does not have any shower’s available on site, and proper hygiene is absolutely 
necessary for our clients to obtain employment and eventually become self-sufficient to 
transition from the streets.  Previously we had to refer them to other agencies, including 
shelters, in order to obtain a shower.  These showers often happen in a group setting, which 
can not only be unhygienic, but also strips an already vulnerable population of dignity even 
further.  They also only offer these showers on a limited time basis, which doesn’t always work 
for all the clients we see.   

Every Wednesday of the week that the shower truck is been on property, there is 
absolutely an increase in the number of clients accessing the property.  Obviously to utilize the 
shower truck, but also receiving C.A.R.E. services.  Many people will come to access the 
shower, then end up coming in to the building and access the computers, fill out an application 
for services, etc.. 

Outside of the actual truck itself, Kevin and his employees have been an absolute delight 
to work with throughout this whole process.  He treats all our shared clients with the respect 
they deserve, they are actual people, as opposed to numbers.  He has excellent communication 
with the staff and volunteers of C.A.R.E., which is so incredibly appreciated.  I can’t imagine 
working this closely with anyone besides Kevin, and can not say enough good things about him 
and what he does for Clean the World and C.A.R.E. 

Overall, the shower truck, client feedback, the staff and our experience has been 
overwhelmingly positive.  The need for this service is absolutely there and we are so grateful to 
be able to host this amazing truck and work so closely with truly great people. 
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